
Community Newsletter

New Residents

Happy Birthday!

New Staff
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Jean
Roger

Donna & Lowell
Mar

April2nd Willard H.
4th Bill B.

5th Elfie S.
5th Janice L.
7th Marian J.
8th Ann S.

9th James M.
13th Virginia N.
20th Louise M. 
29th Ronald N.

Jessica- Cook
Mindy- HHA
Misha- HHA



Community Updates

Outings

 Walmart shopping
every other week

2nd Lunch at Luke's

5th Clue performance-
Stoughton HighSchool

14th Goodwill
Shopping 

Special Events
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April
Entertainment

9th Wendy and Dan

24th Yahara
Strummers Ukulele

Group
24th Resident

Council Meetings

28th Culinary
Meeting



Presentations and
Speakers

Virtual Program
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Presented by: Israel
Education NEtwork
April 3rd: 2pm What's Happening in

the Middle East?
Gain insight into Israeli and Middle
Eastern news through discussions,
media analysis, and articles to help

critically understand daily events and
life in the region

The Current Night Sky, What to
Watch for, How to Observe it

Speaker
Presented by: Jim Lattis
April 21st: 2pm

This talk introduces the stars,
constellations, and interesting objects

of the current season's sky. We'll talk
about observing the brighter planets
and how to find them in the night sky,
along with other objects suitable for

observing. We'll also feature any
important eclipses, meteor showers, or
other interesting astronomical events

visible in the near future



Presentations and
Speakers
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Mike Leckrone
 Moments of Happiness: My History

With the UW Marching Band

Speaker
April 21st: 2pm

When Mike Leckrone became the director of the
Wisconsin Marching Band, interest in the program

was low. By creating a new, demanding marching
style "stop at the top", a pre-game run on, and the

development of the band's "fifth quarter" post-game
performances, he emphasized showmanship and

turned the program around. Mike will share an
overview, including funny anecdotes and stories
regarding the evolution of "The Best Band in the
Land". He will discuss his history as an educator,
leader, and motivator, and explain the journey of

development of the UW Spring Band Concert from a
modest performance for 400 loyal fans in 1975, to a

three night extravaganza drawing in more than
35,000 people



Presentations and
Speakers
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Please join us to see Clue, a "who
done it" mystery play being

performed by Stoughton
Highschool! This performance is
$12 per person. Sign up sheet will

be located near mailboxes, and
payment will be due by Friday,

March 28th if interested. Please
see Jeni, the Community Life

Director for more details

Clue

Saturday, April
5th 1:15pm



Updates
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Channel 900 is up and running! You
can utilize this channel on your TV
to see daily activities, Friday night
movie showings, upcoming events,

and will soon have daily menus. This
information is also beign shown on
first and third floor common area
TVs, and will soon be available on

second floor


